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Canadian Sanctions Related to Russia and 
Belarus: Implications for the Profession

The Federation of Law Societies of Canada’s Policy Counterpart Group has published guidance for 
Canadian legal professionals dealing with Government of Canada sanctions related to Russia and 
Belarus.  

For more information about this publication, or to acquire a high resolution photograph of the 
Federation President, please contact:

Bob Linney
Director of Communications and Information Technology
Federation of Law Societies of Canada
blinney@flsc.ca

https://flsc.ca/flsc-s3-storage-pub/u/flsc-s3-storage-pub/Canadian%20Sanctions%20Related%20to%20Russia%20and%20Belarus-%20Implications%20for%20the%20Profession.pdf

